NOTICE is hereby given that the 2019-2020 annual inspection for Elden Elementary, McNamara
Elementary, Palmer Elementary, Reynolds Elementary, Van Buren Elementary, Ray Middle, Durgee
Junior High, and Baker High schools of Baldwinsville Central School District for fire hazards that might
endanger the lives of students, teachers, and employees therein, will be completed and the report
thereof will be posted on the NYS website by November 1, 2019 for inspection by all interested persons.
If the inspection was not made by the fire department or fire company responsible for fire protection of
the building, such authorities shall cause a copy of such notice to be mailed to the chief of such fire
department or company. Please contact Ms. Tammi Corrente (phone: 315-638-6100) at the BCSD
Facilities Office for additional information.
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